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23rd March 2022 
 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 

Weekly Uniform Sale 
Friday – KS1 Playground 

 
 
We are happy to announce the return of our second-hand school uniform sales. These items have 
been donated to the PTFA to be used to raise funds for the school and to recycle clothing that is no 
longer needed.  The sales will be run weekly on Friday afternoons, beginning on 25th March, at the 
end of the school day on the KS1 playground and will be weather dependant. Nursery will also have 
some jumpers and cardigans for sale on an adhoc basis; please ask Miss Kemp for availability.  
 
All items are sold for a small donation and the proceeds will be put back into school for future 
events. Jumpers and cardigans are £1 each and there will be a limited number of other items 
available. Please endeavour to bring small change if you can.  
 
If you would like to donate any old uniform, please could you remove any names and drop it off at 
the office or contact us at ptfa.garlinge@gmail.com We are particularly keen to receive donations 
from the upper school. 
 
Thank you so much for your continuing support. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
PTFA 
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